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City of Racine, Wisconsin

September 14, 2022

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor Cory Mason
Alder Natalia Taft
Alder John Tate II
Matthew Rejc

Paul Vornholt
Shannon Powell
Stacy Sheppard
Trevor Jung

Dear Commissioners:

The work performed by Five Star Energy Services, LLC (contractor) on Contract W-22-1, Water
Main Replacement Phase 1 has been completed. The contract totaled $489,284.00, which
included one change order. Furthermore, the City Purchasing Agent has recommended that a
$12,232.10 penalty (2.5% of total contract) be imposed due to the Contractor’s failure to comply
with the guidelines laid forth in the Racine Works Program, per City of Racine Purchasing
Ordinance Section #46-41. This would reduce the final payment to $477,051.90. We
recommend that the work be accepted and final payment be authorized.

Sincerely,

Michael Gitter
Water Utility Director
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